
Weyerhaeuser Facility Committee Minutes 

February 29, 2012 Meeting 

Weyerhaeuser School Library 

Members Present: Ken Jost, Larry Leff, David Wierzba, Diane Huiras, John Huiras, Al Brown 

Meeting was called to order by Ken Jost at 7:05 pm. 

The agenda was agreed upon by consensus. 

Al Brown reported on the following items: 

 The District has fixed the December water leak and paid an additional $700 in the monthly 

 water bill. 

 Website development is continuing as planned.  A completed version will be available by the 

 next meeting. David Wierzba will submit additional building pictures for the website. The 

 marketing brochure will also be completed after the website is finished and is based on the 

 same information. 

 The Weyerhaeuser Building is currently being used for WITC classes, and adult education. 

 No new businesses have been added to the facility. 

 The C-W Kids Club is progressing with the anticipated opening of a Weyerhaeuser component 

 with the start of the 2012-13 school year. Connie Weis, Al Brown, and Tammy Lenbom are 

 meeting to develop the implementation plan and budget. Advertising will begin shortly. 

The group also discussed researching the feasibility of adding a diesel truck driving school to the 

operation of the building. This business venture is in anticipation of the increase in sand mining in the 

area.  

Room rates were communicated and the group agreed not to recommend any rate changes at this time. 

The next meeting will be scheduled following the completion of the website. 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Al Brown 

 


